
Board Continuing Education Credit Announcement

The Board President is required to announce the continuing education status of all 
Southwest ISD Trustees. All members should meet the required hours of 
continuing education. Completing the annual required continuing education is a 
basic obligation and expectation of any sitting board member under State Board of 
Education rule. An amendment to the SBOE’s rule on continuing education for 
school board members also requires that the Board President annually distributes 
the Framework for School Board Development to all current members of the 
Board. 

The time period to measure credit for elected trustees will be the 12 month period 
starting the date of trustee elections in May or November to the anniversary of that 
date the following year.


